
Fr. Michel Nault, Pastor – phone: (204) 960-6059  email: michelfr@shaw.ca 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229  email: blesst@shaw.ca 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean Combot, Elaine Tully, Nicole Gillis 
Finance Committee – Nickole Bernardin, Doris Lavallee, Bob Whitechurch, Matthew Lachance 
Finance Secretary – Cara Gillis 
Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday Masses or call when in need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very necessary.  Couples may 
be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 

Our Parish Bulletin 
5th Sunday of Easter 

May 14th, 2017 
 

 
  Blessed Sacrament Church                      St. Eustache Church 

This Week’s Mass Schedule 

Sunday, May 14th - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
 11:00 a.m. – Elie – Mass intention for +Wilfred Alarie requested by Rita 

Bernardin  
Tuesday, May 16th - No mass 
Wednesday, May 17th - 5:00 p.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church – Mass intention for Rob Eunson 
Thursday, May 18th - 9:30 a.m. – Elie Manor – Mass intention for +Yvonne Dupont requested by Rita 

Bernardin 
Friday, May 19th - 3:30 p.m. – St. Eustache Church – Mass 
 2:30 p.m. – Adoration   
Saturday, May 20th - 9:30 a.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church  
Sunday, May 21st - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
 11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Lucien St. Hilaire requested by 

Denise Gervais 
 
Church Cleaners: St. Eustache (May 8 – May 20) – Noella Ducharme and Betty Menard families  
 Elie (May 15 – May 27) – Bob & Jeanine Whitechurch 

Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment.  Paisley Amyotte, Roger 
Menard, Danny Gusnowsky, Linda Stewart, Robert Boudreau, Louise McKay 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be sick and in 
need of prayer, please let us know so we can include their names in our Sunday bulletin. 

Saint-Malo Catholic Camps: For youth aged 5 to 17 years old.  Archery, mountain biking, canoeing, beach time, 
sports, campfires, music, drama, and also prayer time and spiritual formation.  We are the only Catholic sleepover camp 
in Manitoba offered in English and French.  $50 discount before May 31.  Register online at www.stmalocamps.net  
There are also job opportunities for those 14 years and older. 
See more information at www.stmalocamps.net or email camps@catholicway.net, or phone 204-347-5396. 

~~~~~~~~ 
L’AGA du Comité Culturelle Chemache aura lieu à la salle Cartier le 10 mai à 19h30.  Ça vous intéresse?  Venez 
nous rejoindre.  Personnes contactes : Sylvia 353-2464, Philippe Beaudin 353-2586 ou Ann Lacroix 353-2114. 
The annual general meeting for Chemache, a French cultural committee, is happening May 10th at Cartier Hall at 
7:30.  Come and join us to let us know what activities you would like to see happening.    

 
 



Cartier Hamper Fund needs your help!  We have a 10 cubic foot freezer that we need somewhere to store year 
round.  We would need to be able to plug the freezer in for about 2 - 3 weeks per year, late November to mid December.  
If you have a little  space to spare please give us a call: Jeanine or Bob Whitechurch 204-353-2360. 

~~~~~~~~ 
Talk on Napro Technology 

Presented by Allison Sanders MN, RN(NP), NFPNPI, FCPI 
Tuesday May 16th, 2017 

7:00 p.m. 
St. Charles Church in Winnipeg 

Description of talk: This presentation provides a basic overview of the Creighton Model Fertility Care System and 
NaProTechnology, outlining its methods and its roots in the Catholic Church's teachings.  Alison will explain how this 
newly emerging science can be used as a highly effective means of Natural Family Planning as well as play an 
important role in the medical and surgical treatments of gynecological and reproductive issues. 

~~~~~~~~ 
St. François Xavier Parish presents a Spring concert with Mark Morisseau and the Prairie Fiddlers 

Thursday, May 18th at 7:00 p.m. at the St. François Xavier Church 
  Tickets  are Adults  $12 and children 12  and under $5 - available  from Jocy Gillis call 353-2178 

Great concert!  Don't miss it! 
~~~~~~~~ 

Steak Dinner 
and 

Annual General Meeting of the Cartier Senior Citizens Support Committee 
May 18th, 2017 

at the Elie Vets Hall 
Supper at 5:30 
AGM to follow 

Wine survivor to be drawn following the meeting  
Tickets $8.00/person  

Dinner will be a 6 oz. sirloin barbecued steak 
baked potato, corn, garden salad 

brownie & ice cream  
For more info calli the CSCSC office at 204-353-2470 

~~~~~~~~ 
SHARING GOD’S GIFTS 

April 2017 

Blessed Sacrament Parish Goal     $ 3,930.00 
Monthly Goal        $    327.50   
Contributions for April      $    919.70 
# of households - 14 envelopes 
Loose collection -   $19.70 
To Date        $ 3,591.15 

St. Eustache Parish Goal      $ 2,230.00  
Monthly Goal        $    185.85 
Contributions for April      $    567.10 
# of households - 11 envelopes 
Loose collection - $37.10 
To Date        $ 1,738.10 

Please make cheques payable to “Sharing God’s Gifts” 
 
 

 


